
 

 

Vice-Chancellor apology 

 
 

Statement from the Vice-Chancellor: 

 

The recent SAX Appeal has rightly caused an outcry from many people and some  

of its articles have caused deep offence. 

 

The chairperson of RAG, Cameron Arendse, has apologised unreservedly for the  

offence it has caused. 

 

I believe this apology is appropriate and I have a strong view that the  

editorial team overstepped the boundaries. 

 

I have asked that the Editorial team meet with UCT Management as soon as  

possible.  We will revisit the role of the editorial advisory board that  

should work with students to advise on the publication's content. 

 

Many of us regardless of religious affiliation have been offended by aspects  

in the publication and for those let me add my apology. 

 

Dr Max Price 

VICE-CHANCELLOR 

 


